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ODFW’s 2023 data showed that only 4% of beaver harvest is taking place on public 

lands. This is NOT about banning trapping or increasing their populations; rather it is 

about allowing beavers to disperse to public lands and stay there long enough to 

perform their ecological functions without getting trapped out 

 


